
 

 

12th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Some of you may know that Mr Weston left school on Friday 7th January 2022 to 
pursue his ideal job of teaching PE across a large school.  I am sure you will join 
me in wishing Mr Weston all the best for his future. Mrs Bi has taken over the 
teaching of year 6 and we welcome her to our school.  

Mr Weston was also an Assistant Head in school, leading key stage 2 and English.  
Miss Hall has agreed to step up to assistant head and has taken on the leading of 
key stage 2 and English.  We welcome Miss Hall to the senior leadership team.  

Please find below a list of the senior leadership team and their responsibilities.  

Kirsty Hutchinson Head Teacher 
Responsible for overseeing all school activity. 

Leanne Ruddock Assistant Head Teacher and SENDCo 
Responsible for EYFS and KS1, early reading and 
phonics, special educational needs, and the 
curriculum. 

Caroline Hall Assistant Head Teacher 
Responsible for KS2, Math’s and English across 
school. 

 

Any member of the Senior Leadership Team will be willing to discuss any issues 
you may have.   

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Kirsty Hutchinson 
Headteacher 
 


